
 
 
 
Corporate News: 
 
 
 
029 Group SE: BaFin approves securities prospectus for the admission of the shares of 029 Group SE 
to trading on the regulated market of the Düsseldorf and Munich stock exchanges 
  
Berlin, 4 October 2022 - The German Federal Financial Supervisory Authority (BaFin) today approved 
the securities prospectus of 029 Group SE (WKN: A2LQ2D, ISIN: DE000A2LQ2D0, Ticker: Z29) for the 
admission of all of its 5,000,000 shares issued to date - without accompanying public offer - to trading 
on the regulated market of the Düsseldorf and Munich stock exchanges. The shares are currently 
included in the Regulated Unofficial Market of the Düsseldorf and Munich stock exchanges. 
  
The Company has together with mwb fairtrade Wertpapierhandelsbank applied for admission to 
trading on the regulated market on 27 September 2022 and expects to receive corresponding 
admission notices from the Düsseldorf and Munich stock exchanges tomorrow. 
  
Trading of the Company's shares (first trading day) on the regulated market of the Düsseldorf and 
Munich stock exchanges is expected to commence on 6 October 2022. 
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